Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of September 15, 2021

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, September 15,
2021, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. William Pipolo, Jr. made a
motion to reconvene the meeting at 8:00 a.m. from Wednesday, September 8, 2021. The motion was
seconded by John Seese and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Present: Patti O’Keefe, May LaBar, Benjie LaBar, William Pipolo, Jr. John Seese, Pam Gardsy and
the public. Jeryl Rinehart was absent.

Steve DeRiancho from AXA was present to discuss the performance of the investments and to
recommend some small investment changes for the Non-Uniform Pension Plan. William Pipolo, Jr.
made a motion to approve the recommendations. The motion was seconded by Benjie LaBar and

carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

It was noted the appraisal was received for the Barrett School and is being reviewed by the Board.

William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to accept and sign the Final Draft of the Audit for 2020. The
motion was seconded by May LaBar and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Discussion was held on the Grand Opening for the Community Park at Ice Lake.

Discussion was held on the cost of the damage done in areas of the septic system and lawn from the
company installing the fitness equipment. John Seese made a motion to withhold $ 2,500 from the
payment of the exercise equipment for any future repairs to the damaged areas. The motion was
seconded by Benjie LaBar and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Benjie LaBar reported that Paradise Township Supervisors decided to move forward with the designs
that were presented and get the work done at the Seven Pines Park.

As there was no further business or public comment, William Pipolo, Jr. made a motion to recess the

meeting at 8:52 a.m. until the meeting on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, at 8:00 a.m. The motion
was seconded by John Seese and caried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,
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